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April 16, 2019

MEMORANDUM CIRCULAR

NO. 2019- 58

TO : ALL PROVINCIAL GOVERNORS, CITY MAYORS,
MUNICIPAL MAYORS, DILG-ARMM REGIONAL
SECRETARY, DILG REGIONAL DIRECTORS, AND OTHERS
CONCERNED

SUBJECT : 7TH PHILIPPINE SPORTS COMMISSION-PHILSPADA

NATIONAL PARA GAMES 2019

Upon invitation of the Philippine Sports Association for the Differently-Abled,
National Paralympic Committee Philippines (PHILSPADA-NPC Philippines), all Local Chief
Executives are encouraged to support the participation of qualified persons with disabilities
(PWDs) from their LGUs in the 7th  Philippine Sports Commission-PHILSPADA
National Para Games 2019, to be held on May 23-31, 2019, at the Bulacan Sports
Complex, Malolos, Bulacan.

The said sporting event will be an excellent opportunity for persons with disabilities
all over the country to exhibit their sporting ability on a national level with the hope of
making it to the national paralympic roster and a chance to qualify and participate in the
upcoming 2020 ASEAN Para Games which our country will be hosting in January 18 to 25,
2020 and in other international sporting arena.

Interested participants may contact Mr. Michael |. Barredo, President of
PHILSPADA, at email address: philspadanpcphilippines14@gmail.com, or through
Telephone Number (+632) 636-4884 or Telefax (02) 635-037.

The DILG-ARMM Regional Secretary and all DILG Regional Directors are also
directed to cause the dissemination of this Memorandum Circular to all LGUs within their
respective jurisdictions.

EDUA M. AN
Secretary
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